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The next Ward Forum for Eilean a’ Cheò





Will be held on 





Monday 18th March 2013





 2.00PM – 4.00PM





Tigh na Sgire, Portree





MAIN TOPICS:





NHS – Single Site Facility for In-Patient and Community Services


Dr Paul Davidson & Kate Earnshaw, District Manager





Highlife Highland


Presentation by Chief Executive Ian Murray 





The Forum meets regularly in public led by the Eilean a’ Cheò Councillors.  Representatives of the Ward Community Councils, and partner agencies such as Northern Constabulary and Highlands and Islands Fire & Rescue Service, participate in the Forum.  





Members of the Public are welcome to attend














